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Comments: Proposed Crystal Trail letter from Watershed Biodiversity Initiative

 

Dear Shelly,

Attached please find my letter to the Forest Service representing the 

Watershed Biodiversity Initiative's opinion about the proposed Crystal River Trail.

Thank you.

 

 

Tom Cardamone

Executive Director 

Watershed Biodiversity Initiative

tomcardamone.co@gmail.com <mailto:tomcardamone.co@gmail.com> 

(970) 379-0185

<https://docs.google.com/uc?export=download&amp;id=1I8jbpPydjXtaVg3a9i31wKy6m66eU29B&amp;revid=0B

45Hl3R_Uf6hS1BaRHJma2JsMzJFRjFZaHhFY2tFZWlyWkJJPQ> 

 

 


